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Featured Article 
The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall 

The Following was taken from the web site: http://www.p-hmemorialparade.org/vietnam-traveling-memorial-

wall/  : 

The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall® , a large-scale replica of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial in 
Washington, DC, will make a rare Delaware Valley visit in when it visits Penndel in Bucks County, from 
July 12-17, 2017. 
  

The wall, a 3/5 scale replica of the permanent memorial in Washington, DC, will arrive via convoy on July 
12 and will be open for visitation and remembrances July 14-16.  The wall will be on display at the 
Penndel Memorial Ball Field on PFC John Dalola Avenue in Penndel.  The tribute is being organized by 
the Penndel-Hulmeville Memorial Day Parade, Inc., a 501(c)(3) group, in conjunction with the 
50th anniversary of the Vietnam War. 
  

The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall® stands six feet tall at the center, covers almost 300 feet from end to 
end, and has 58,307 names inscribed on its surface. This Traveling Memorial stands as a reminder of the 
great sacrifices made during the Vietnam War. It was made for the purpose of helping heal and rekindle 
friendships and to allow people the opportunity to honor loved ones in their hometown who otherwise may 
not be able to make the trip to Washington. 
  

Individuals and businesses interested in making a donation or sponsorship to help cover the costs involved 
in bringing The Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall® to Bucks County should contact Ed Preston by phone at 
215-750-3634, or by mail at 917 Walnut Avenue, Hulmeville, PA 19047. Donations are tax-deductible. 

This event is expected to draw 10 -15,000 visitors.  There will be possible road closer around the rec field - 
Penndel Wildcats field.  Parking will be off  site and signs will be posted for parking & transportation.  
Handicap parking will be at Our Lady of  Grace School. The wall will be arriving by caravan on July 12th. A 
twilight tribute to the 136 men that were killed or missing during the Vietnam war will  occur on Saturday 
evening, July 15th.   For more information contact Ed Preston at: 215-750-3634. 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Important Announcements 
Interested in development in our borough?  Come to the 
May 16th meeting, 7:30 pm at borough hall to discuss the 

current building proposal for the Black Property. 
Hulmeville Borough Police 
-The speed limit on Main Street is 25 mph. 
-Call 911 if  you see an emergency that needs attention.  If  you see an item that needs to be reported, but is not 
an emergency call 215-945-3100.  Otherwise, Hulmeville Police Department's number is 215-757-1700 for you 
to leave a message 

Code Enforcement  
The Fire Marshal is responsible for enforcement of  the Borough fire code. This includes conducting fire 
safety inspections of  commercial properties, issuing open burn permits, and assisting the Borough Council 
with any fire safety related issues. 

Zoning Information 
The borough web site links allow you to view, and save or print, the entire zoning ordinance section by 
section.  Visit the web site www.hulmeville-pa.gov for more information. 

Water Authority 
Water Meter Replacement  The Bucks County Water & Sewer Authority (BCWSA) is replacing broken 
water meters throughout the borough.  If  you have received a notice that they missed you, please follow up by 
calling the number on the notice.  
Proper Sump Pump discharging Stop discharging water into our sewers and legally release the water to 
have the it run over pervious ground (non-compacted soil in your yard) outside your home/business. 

ACT 537 Plan Update 
Act 537 (the Pennsylvania Sewage Facilities Act) requires Hulmeville Borough to develop, implement, and maintain a 
comprehensive official sewage management plan. In order to meet the DEP required timelines for updating the Act 537 Plan, 
a series of meetings are planned by the Hulmeville Borough Council and Water Authority to prepare and adopt an up-to-date 
Plan. The public is welcome to attend the meetings and provide input (meetings are the 4th Monday of each month, 7:00 pm 
at Borough Hall. 
Safe Guard Program To find out more go to their link of: http://www.bcwsa.net/safeguard-program/    
or call 1-800-222-2068 
Water or Sewer Bill Questions 
If  you pay your bill to Bucks County Water and Sewer, call 1-800-222-2068.  If  you pay your bill to Hulmeville 
Water Authority, call 215-757-6531 ext.  3. 

Stormwater Management 
Many borough residents were not able to make the April 18th meeting.  Everyone in the borough must 
comply with new zoning regulations for stormwater and floodplain.  You will receive notice when you are 
not in compliance. 
All property owners, renters, and businesses are encouraged to contact the zoning officer with any building 
or property concerns at zoning@hulmeville-pa.gov 



William Penn Fire Company - Station 7 - Hulmeville 
Visit www.wmpennfire.com for more information.  Interested in volunteering?  Contact 
joinwmpenn@wmpennfire.com or call 215-752-7740. 

Boards & Committee Information 
Hulmeville Borough has many committees that help to run our borough.  If  you are interested in helping with 
any of  them, check out the web site for committee chair contact information.  

Tax Collector 
New hours are 4th Thursday of  each month 6:30 - 8:00.   No hours in January, February, or November.  
Additional hours are printed on your tax bill and if  needed an appointment can be made by contacting: 
Nancy Mitchell  n.mitchell@hulmeville-pa.gov or call 215-757-6531 ext.  2.   

Community News 
Hulmeville Historical Society 
We thank Marce Heald for all of  her years of  dedication and commitment to serving as president for the 
Hulmeville Historical Society.  We are truly grateful for all that was accomplished and the legacy that was 
continued.  Eric Schmid was appointed as the new president and we wish him much success 
Anyone interested in more information you are welcome to call 267-394-0259 
Hulmeville Garden Club 
Check out their web site for upcoming events and clean up dates:  www.hulmevillegardenclub.org  

Family 
Youth opportunity in Hulmeville: 

The Junior Council Person (JCP) Program provides youth in PA with an opportunity to get 
engaged in borough government and develop leadership skills.  It also allows borough 
officials to serve as mentors to student who will be future leaders in Hulmeville.  

Since 2000, PA State Association of Boroughs has been encouraging high school students to 
get involved in borough government by becoming a JCP. If you know someone who might be 
interested, check out information on our web site and/or come to a council meeting! 
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